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REISSUANCE OF REGIONAL GENERAL PERMIT (RGP)  
POA-2014-00055-M1 (RGP-08) 

Mechanical Placer Mining Activates within the State of Alaska 
 
The United States (U.S.) Army Corps of Engineers (Corps), Alaska District, in accordance with 
regulations pursuant to Section 404 of the Clean Water Act (Public Law 95-217, 33 U.S.C. 
1344 et. Seq.) has reissued RGP-08 for mechanical placer mining activities in the State of 
Alaska.  This RGP expires on October 31, 2025. 
 
RGP changes after the April 9, 2020, Public Notice include:  
 

• Addition of 1,500 linear feet limit on stream diversions/relocations unless waived by the 
District Engineer.  

• Added Impaired Waters Category 4(a) and 4(b) to the excluded list.  
 
All authorized activities must be in accordance with the general conditions of the attached 
RGP.  You may also view a copy of the RGP under the Regional General Permits at: 
https://www.poa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Permits/Regional-General-Permits/, or by 
requesting a hard copy. 
 
Any questions, or requests for additional information regarding the analysis of this RGP should 
be directed to regpagemaster@usace.army.mil, (907) 753-2712, toll-free from within Alaska at 
(800) 478-2712 
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